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The President’s Address:

Happy New Year everyone!! |think of New Year resolutions as
starting another chapter in a book. In anticipation of what is in store,
making life style changes and setting new goals that will enhance our
overall wellbeing. One of the areas of change and setting goals is in
community service, preparing once again for another year of progress
and adventure. Let’s help one another with our New Year community
service resolutions!

Presidents Club Board Meeting January 3™ updates:

e Methods of communication

» PC’s website continues to be updated. Speaker bureau and event
registration coming soon.

» Newsletters-solicit community service news and events.

» The PC board officer monthly club contacts by phone.

e Calendar of events.

» Volunteer of the Year Recognition Breakfast date and location
confirmed, May 16, 2013 at the Presidential Banquet Hall.
Award recipient(s) application and registration of attendees will
be offered electronically and by mail this year.

e Projects for 2012-13

v

Survey member clubs (pending).

» Create welcome/informational packets for club visits and non-
member community clubs and organizations (in progress).

» Develop a recognition program for immediate past and current
presidents of clubs (completed) that will occur two to three
times per year when clubs change officers during the business
meetings (in progress).

» Sponsor a youth and/or employee volunteer recruitment fair
with each club represented (pending).

> Assist member clubs to raise funds for their club through

participation in the North American Power fundraiser (in

progress).
Community Service Club News:
The “Thirteenth Annual Optimist Night at the Dayton Dragons™. Friday, May

31, 2013. This is not a fundraiser, just a chance to enjoy a good baseball
game at an outstanding venue! See the enclosed flyer to reserve your seat(s).

A charitable and educational 501(c)3 organization EIN 31-0962355

22 EAST FIFTH STREET « SUITE 200 » DAYTON, OH 45402-2400 » 937-226-1444
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The President’s Address:

I hope life hasn’t been a “yoyo™ for everyone like the weather has been!
I can’t say it hasn’t for me. But that is okay, for flexibility has become
one of my stronger characteristics. When serving the community, I
found flexibility, being willing and able to make changes is one of the
key points to success!

Presidents Club Board Meeting February 7" updates:

L]

Methods of communication

>

Presidents Club of Dayton website —Speaker bureau list will be
added, along with listing of officers and contact information.

Calendar of events.

>

Volunteer of the Year Recognition Breakfast- plans are
underway to have Award recipient(s) application and
registration of attendees offered electronically and by mail this
year.

Bob Chiles Golf Classic-MVMAA/PC- Save the Date flyer
completed (see attachment). Soliciting sponsors, contributions
and golfers begins!

Projects for 2012-13

>
>

Survey member clubs (pending).

Create and distribute welcome/informational packets at club
visits and non-member community clubs and organizations (in
progress).

Develop a recognition program for immediate past and current
presidents of clubs (completed) that will occur during the
business meetings two to three times per year when clubs
change officers (in progress).

Sponsor a youth and/or employee volunteer recruitment fair
with each club represented (pending).

A service that saves households and businesses money in
addition to profiting community service clubs and other non-
profit organizations. Board members receiving training.

(in progress). For information on how you can benefit, contact
Tony Massoud at tmassoud?11(@cs.com

A charitable and educational 501(c)3 organization EIN 31-0962355
22 EAST FIFTH STREET . SUITE 200 - DAYTON, OH 45402-2400 - 937-226-1444
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The President’s Address:

We have officially sprung forward in time. Now we are patiently
waiting to spring forward into nice warm, sunny weather once again,
along with participating in many upcoming events. Be ready to spring
into action and support our community!

Presidents Club Board Meeting March 7" updates:

®

Methods of communication

»

Presidents Club of Dayton website —Speaker bureau list now

available. Check it out www.presidentsclubdayton.org

Calendar of events.

>

>

Volunteer of the Year Recognition Breakfast- Award
recipient(s) application and registration of attendees revised and
ready for acceptance.

Bob Chiles Golf Classic-MVMAA/PC- Save the Date flyer
completed (see attachment). Soliciting sponsors, contributions
and golfers begins!

Membership renewal and dues form to be mailed out soon.

Projects for 2012-13

>
>

Survey member clubs (pending).

Create and distribute welcome/informational packets at club
visits and non-member community clubs and organizations (in
progress).

Develop a recognition program for immediate past and current
presidents of clubs (completed) that will occur during the
business meetings two to three times per year when clubs
change officers (in progress).

Sponsor a volunteer recruitment fair with each club represented
(pending).

A service that saves households and businesses money in
addition to profiting community service clubs and other non-
profit organizations. Board members receiving training.

(in progress). For information on how you and your
organization can benefit, contact Tony Massoud at
tmassoud21 1 (@cs.com

A charitable and educational 501(c)3 organization EIN 31-0962355
22 EAST FIFTH STREET « SUITE 200 - DAYTON, OH 45402-2400 - 937-226-1444
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April 2013 Newsletter

The President’s Address:

Spring is here with a hint of sunny warm days now and then. Just
enough to help motivate us in preparing for those outdoor fundraisers
and service projects!! Be ready to support our community!

Presidents Club Board Meeting March i updates:

Methods of communication

>

Presidents Club of Dayton website —Continual updates
Check it out www.presidentsclubdayton.org

Calendar of events.

>

>

>

Volunteer of the Year Recognition Breakfast- Award
recipient(s) application were sent out. Guest speaker
confirmed. :

Bob Chiles Golf Classic-MVMAA/PC- Continue to solicit
sponsors, contributions and golfers!

Membership renewal and dues form mailed out.

Projecis for 2012-13

>
»

Survey member clubs (pending).

Create and distribute welcome/informational packets at club
visits and non-member community clubs and organizations (in
progress). Call Belinda Huffman to arrange your club’s visit!
Develop a recognition program for immediate past and current
presidents of clubs (completed) that will occur during the
business meetings two to three times per year when clubs
change officers (in progress).

Sponsor a volunteer recruitment fair with each club represented
(pending).

A service that saves households and businesses money in
addition to profiting community service clubs and other non-
profit organizations. Board members receiving training.

(in progress). For information on how you and your
organization can benefit, contact Tony Massoud at
tmassoud211(@cs.com

A charitable and educational 501(c)3 vrganization EIN 31-0962355

22 EAST FIFTH STREET « SUITE 200 - DAYTON, OH 45402-2400 - 937-226-1444
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The President’s Address:

Hope everyone enjoyed the summer! | often express the fall season as a new beginning of
opportunities and changes. Many clubs are starting their planned activities and looking for new.
If your club needs new fundraising ideas, at the last business meeting guest speakers offered
some great ideas!

Presidents Club Board Meeting Updates:
e The Presidents Club of Dayton Officers confirmed for 2013-15:
Phil Plummer — President
Brian Miller- President-Elect
Belinda Huffman- Immediate Past-President
Jim Synder- Secretary
David Klopher- Treasurer
Bill Gordon- Vice-President
Tony Massoud- Vice-President
Jack Akerman- Vice- President
Rodney Raines- Vice-President
Cynthia Davidson- Vice President
e The board meetings will be prior to the business meetings at a time (11:00-11:30 AM)
depending on the agenda.
e The board members are focusing on the preparation for the CLOH Luncheon at this time.
e During brief discussion, our main focus in the coming year will be recruitment of new club
members to eliminate disbanding of clubs.

Community Service Club News:

CLOH. Phil Parker, DACC along with Presidents Club board members and past CLOH recipients
met and are in the process of gathering sponsors for the event. The plans for the award
reception and luncheon for Ronald Budzik are underway. The 2013 Citizen Legion of Honor VIP
reception and luncheon will be held on Thursday, October 3™ at The Dayton Convention Center with a
special reception honoring Ronald Budzik starting at 10:30 a.m. and lunch to follow from 11:30 —1:00
p.m. The reception will be held on the Convention Center’s 3™ floor at the “Community Wall of Honor”
commemorating our past 62 recipients and this year’s honoree. Each club president should have
received a letter of invitation and tickets. Please let us know if your club has not received it.
We encourage as many club members to attend to honor Ronald Budzik for his many years of
dedication to our communities through excellent service.
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The President’s Address:

| would like to begin my last president’s address by thanking everyone who supported the
Citizen Legion of Honor Award Luncheon October 3™. It was a privilege to be in the presence
of so many prestigious people of our community! It has been gratifying and a wonderful
experience to serve as your president of The Presidents Club of Dayton. It is amazing no
matter how or what each person contributes; | have witnessed a significant positive impact
on our society in many diverse ways. | look forward to continue meeting many more
marvelous citizens whose mission is to serve their communities through volunteerism. | am
so fortunate and glad to be part of it! Thank you again for the opportunity to have served
you and your members.

Summary of accomplishments 2011-13:

e By-laws revised

e Advanced into the 21t Century computerized technology: updated the Presidents
Club of Dayton website and created a club presidents listserv for prompt notifications
and sending newsletters electronically.

e Bob Chiles Golf Outing, raising >516,000 for the WPAFB Fisher/Nightingale House.

e The “Volunteer of the Year” recognition breakfast with 60+ club members recognized
for their outstanding community service. Each recipient received a certificate,
individual and group photo, and a corsage donated by” Furst Florist” to be worn for
continued recognition throughout the day.

e Special recognition to outgoing Presidents by presenting to him or her certificate of
appreciation at our business meeting.

e A means to raise operating funds effortlessly through North American Power.

e And the 62" and 63™ Citizen Legion of Honor Luncheons successfully sustaining 3
scholarship fundraisers, while honoring exceptional citizens of our community.

We could not have accomplished what we did in the past two years if it wasn’t for the
collaborative efforts and dedication of my exceptional 2011-2013 Officers, past presidents
and members of The Presidents Club of Dayton! THANK YOU!!



Presidents Club Board Meeting Updates Pending:
The first board meeting with the following 2013-15 officers will take place November 20t at
11:00 AM.
e The Presidents Club of Dayton Officers for 2013-15:

Phil Plummer — President

Belinda Huffman- Immediate Past-President

Jim Synder- Secretary

David Klopher- Treasurer

Bill Gordon- Vice-President

Tony Massoud- Vice-President

Jack Akerman- Vice- President

Rodney Raines- Vice-President

Cynthia Davidson- Vice President

The board is seeking a President-Elect. Please contact a board member if you know or are
willing to be a nominee for the President-Elect position.

Community Service Club News:

CLOH. The 2013 Citizen Legion of Honor VIP reception and luncheon held on Thursday, October 3™
at The Dayton Convention Center was a success while honoring Ronald Budzik for his many years of
dedication to our community through excellent service. The reception was held on the
Convention Center’s 3" floor at the “Community Wall of Honor” commemorating our past 62
recipients and this year’s honoree, followed by the luncheon.

Website Update/Michael Leibold:
e Remember to
0 send your sponsored activities.
O  subscribe for the PC newsletter.
0 use the website for registering your events.
Mike Leibold at mleibold@presidentsclubdayton.org

Presidents Club Meetings:
At the September meeting we had two guest speakers providing ideas for financial stability
and recruiting diverse club members.

Michael Martens, Investment Advisor Representative, TransAmerica Mr. Martens can
provide financial management strategies to secure investments. Often we get so busy with
commitments we overlook financial stability. He has more to share to help us to be smart in
our investing for the future. Call to schedule a presentation at your next meeting (937) 429-
3078 michael.martens@tfaconnect.com

Michael D. Bevis, Senior Partner, Strategic Sales & Marketing Partners, LLC, Mr. Bevis
provided methods to recruiting a diversity of people for club membership. A new optimist
club of 25 members who work and live at The Greene was formed by using these methods.
His own Centerville Noon Optimist Club has 80-90 members. Invite him to speak at your
next club meeting to learn these useful techniques. (937) 609-8457
mike@strategicsalesmp.com




Next business meeting is November 20th at 12 noon at the Dayton Masonic Center with

a lunch buffet or menu to order from. If you plan to have lunch, we suggest arriving 15
minutes early.

Save the Dates for the following President Club’s activities:
» The Presidents Club business meetings the third Wednesday of each month.

» The Bob Chiles Golf Classic — MMAA/PC will be on May 9, 2014

» Volunteer of the Year Recognition Breakfast- May 15, 2014 at 7:00 AM at the
Presidential Banquet Center

The Presidents Club of Dayton Board Members and | look forward to seeing you at the
events listed above!

Belinda Huffman, Past President
belinda6l6@aol.com or Cell-937-974-2700 November 2013 Newsletter







Website Update/Michael Leibold:
e Remember to
0 send your sponsored activities.
0 subscribe for the PC newsletter.
0 use the website for registering your events.
Mike Leibold at mleibold@presidentsclubdayton.org

Presidents Club Meetings:
At the August meeting we had two guest speakers providing fundraising opportunities.

Jeff Cottrell, Co-owner of Dayton Screen Works, Inc. Mr. Cottrell has been given a vision by God
to help put America back to work. Established as a charitable division of Screen Works, the goal
is to supply fundraising programs to charitable organizations for resale. Sold at cost, printed
only on 100% American made t-shirts, the phrase “Made for Americans by Americans” became
their call to action and the company motto. You can contact Jeff at work (937) 264-9111 or
jeff@screenworksinc.com

Debra Walters, President, Colorcraft Fundraising LLC. Ms. Walter’s business has operated as a
full service portrait photography studio in Beavercreek for the past year. For 35 years their
existence has been a fundraising company working primarily with volunteer fire and ems
departments, but can easily fit for service clubs who need to raise funds. Contact Doug Farland
at (937) 429-3078 or info@cfportraits.com

Next business meeting is September18th at 12 noon at the Dayton Masonic Center with
a lunch buffet or menu to order from. If you plan to have lunch, we suggest arriving 15 minutes early.

Save the Dates for the following President Club’s activities:

» CLOH Luncheon October 3, 2013 at Dayton Convention Center.

> Presidents Club business meetings NO OCTOBER MEETING- The next business
meeting will be November 20" at the Dayton Masonic Center, lower level at noon.

The Presidents Club of Dayton Board Members and | look forward to seeing you at the events
listed above!

Belinda Huffman, President
belinda616@aol.com or Cell-937-974-2700 September 2013 Newsletter




Community Service Clubs and other News:

The Miami Valley Council of the Boy Scouts of America will be holding its Annual
Leadership Breakfast to raise financial support for Scouting programs in the Miami Valley.
The Apri118th Breakfast begins at 7:30 AM at the Mandalay Banquet Center. This year’s
program will include highlights of local Scouting activities as well as a keynote address by
baseball Hall of Famer and former second baseman for the Cincinnati Reds, Joe Morgan.
Please eall the Council at 937-278-4825 for sponsor and/or ticket information, or visit
www.miamivalleybsa.org and type Leadership breakfast in the search box.

The Bob Chiles Golf Classic-MVMAA/PC- May 10, 2013 still wants golfers, but most
importantly sponsors!!! Please take the flyer to your next business meeting to recruit
golfers in any number. If you know of a business or organization that would like to sponsor
or contribute prizes or giveaways for this worthy cause of supporting our troops through
giving to the Fisher Nightingale House, please let us know. With the budget cuts taking
effect this event is even more important to support our troops!

The “Thirteenth Annual Optimist Night at the Dayton Dragons”. Friday, May 31, 2013.
This is not a fundraiser, just a chance to enjoy a good baseball game at an outstanding
venue! Contact Barbara Layne at Phone # 937-478-3914/937-256-6860 to reserve tickets.

Website Update: www.presidentsclubdayton.org

Remember to:
»  send your sponsored activities.
> subscribe for the Presidents Club of Dayton newsletter.
»  use the website for registering your events.
»  use the video archive feature, along with other social media features.

Contact Mike Leibold at mleibold@presidentsclubdayton.org

Presidents Club Meetings:
At the March meeting we had guest speakers:

Tony Norvell and Ron Smith, Miami Valley Environmental Services presented how the
business is committed to the highest standards of providing the most efficient quality
environmental remediation and mitigation services. A service you are going to want to
learn about! You may contact Tony or Ron at 937-859-1111 or mves@um.att.com

Next business meeting is April 17, 2013 at 12 Noon at the Dayton Masonic Center with
a lunch buffet or menu to order from. If you plan to have lunch, we suggest arriving 15

minutes early. Qur 3 guest speakers are:
» Bob Talty, Co-chair of the Dayton Chapter of SCORE

» Bob Duffy and Tim Pfister, The Brighter Tomorrow Foundation

» Greg Bueno, Montgomery County Sheriff PAAL



Save the Dates for the following President Club’s activities:
o Presidents Club business meeting on Wednesday, 4pril I7th at Noon at the Dayton
Masonic Center, lower level.

e Future Presidents Club business meetings NO MAY Meeting- Volunteer recognition
breakfast, June 19

e Bob Chiles Golf Classic-MVMAA/PC- May 10, 2013 (see attached brochure)

¢ Volunteer of the Year Recognition Breakfast- May 16, 2013 at 7:00 AM at the
Presidential Banquet Center (see attached registration form)

e CLOH Luncheon October 3, 2013 at Dayton Convention Center

The Presidents Club Board Members and I look forward to seeing you at the events listed
above!

Belinda Huffiman, President
belinda616@aol.com or Cell (937)-974-2700




Community Service Clubs and other News:

The Air Force Museum Theatre inaugural of Reel Stuff Film Festival of Aviation will
take place on April 11-14, 2013. The cinematic celebration of flight also serves as the
public grand re-opening of the Museum’s 400-seat giant-screen theatre, currently
undergoing an $800,000 renovation.

The Miami Valley Council of the Boy Scouts of America will be holding its Annual
Leadership Breakfast to raise financial support for Scouting programs in the Miami Valley.
The April 18" Breakfast begins at 7:30 AM at the Mandalay Banquet Center. This year’s
program will include highlights of local Scouting activities as well as a keynote address by
baseball Hall of Famer and former second baseman for the Cincinnati Reds, Joe Morgan.
Please call the Council at 937-278-4825 for sponsor and/or ticket information, or visit
www.miamivalleybsa.org and type Leadershipbreakfast in the search box.

The Bob Chiles Golf Classic-MVMAA/PC- May 10, 2013 wants all golfers! We ask that
you take the flyer to your next business meeting to recruit golfers in any number. If you
know of a business or organization that would like to sponsor or contribute prizes or
giveaways for this worthy cause of supporting our troops through giving to the Fisher
Nightingale House, please let us know. With the budget cuts taking effect this event is even
more important to support our troops!

The “Thirteenth Annual Optimist Night at the Dayton Dragons”. Friday, May 31, 2013.
This is not a fundraiser, just a chance to enjoy a good baseball game at an outstanding
venue! Contact Barbara Layne at Phone # 937-478-3914/937-256-6860 to reserve tickets.

Website Update: www.presidentsclubdayton.org

Remember to:
»  send your sponsored activities.
»  subscribe for the Presidents Club of Dayton newsletter.
»  use the website for registering your events.
»  use the video archive feature, along with other social media features.
Contact Mike Leibold at mleibold@presidentsclubdayton.org

Presidents Club Meetings:

At the February meeting we had two guest speakers:
Gary Yagley, 2000 Plus men against domestic violence presented the organization’s
primary purpose is to impact and reduce the number of incidences involving domestic
violence in Montgomery County. They are looking for 2000 Plus men to volunteer
financially and/or time to help with awareness of the shocking statistics. You may contact
Gary at 937-477-7202 or yagley@jinvestmark.com

Nikki Winner, Chair of Miami County’s Helping Young Professionals Emerge (HYPE)
Organization presented what young professionals expectations for volunteering are such
as no meetings, electronic communication, research online, no commitment....Fun!

Nikki works at Community Blood and Tissue Services and is willing to speak about their
program as well. You may contact Nikki at 937- 461-3287 or hypenmvchair@gmail.com




Next business meeting is March 20, 2013 at 12 Noon at the Dayton Masonic Center with
a lunch buffet or menu to order from. If you plan to have lunch, we suggest arriving 15
minutes early. Our 3 guest speakers are:

» Ron Caplin- WPAFB Reel Stuff Film Festival of Aviation

»  Ron Smith, Director Miami Valley Environmental Services

» Doug Nelson, The Miami Valley Council of the Boy Scouts of America

Save the Dates for the following President Club’s activities:
e Presidents Club business meeting on Wednesday, March 20" at Noon at the Dayton
Masonic Center, lower level.

e Future Presidents Club business meetings April 17 , NO MAY Meeting-
Volunteer recognition breakfust, June 19

e Bob Chiles Golf Classic-MVMAA/PC~ May 10, 2013 (see attached brochure)

e Volunteer of the Year Recognition Breakfast- May /6. 2013 at 7:00 AM at the
Presidential Banquet Center (see aftached registration form)

o CLOH Luncheon October 3, 2013 at Dayton Convention Center

The Presidents Club Board Members and I look forward to seeing you at the events listed
above!

Belinda Huffiman, President

belinda616(@aol.com or Cell (937)-974-2700
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“OUTSTANDING CLUB OR COMMUNITY MEMBER”
NOMINATION AWARD FORM

The Presidents Club of Dayton wishes to extend an invitation for member clubs to
nominate their outstanding club and/or community member to be recognized for their
accomplishments at our “Outstanding Volunteer of the Year” Award Banquet. The
Presidents Club recommends selecting your outstanding club or community member who
best meets any of the following criteria:
1. The person whose club/community service has benefited the greatest number of
people and deserves recognition in the larger community.
2. The person whose single act has been of the greatest benefit to his/her
community and deserves recognition in the larger community.
3. The person whose unselfishness on behalf of others has not been sufficiently
recognized.
4. Outstanding service to the club/community over and above the expected that
deserves recognition in the larger community.

The Presidents Club of Dayton Board and Club members will recognize the outstanding
volunteer(s) on Thursday, May 16, 2013, 7:00 A.M. at the Presidential Banquet Center,
4548 Presidential Way Kettering, Ohio 45429.

Your service club is encouraged to select two nominees with both individuals being
honored at the breakfast. Each club will receive two complimentary tickets for breakfast,
regardless of whether they have one or two nominees. Please know that all club members
are welcome and encouraged to attend to support their honored recipient(s). Additional
tickets are just $15.00 each.

The information below needs to be submitted by April 29, 2013 in order for your
recipient(s) to receive recognition. Please complete this form and send with money for
extra tickets to the Presidents Club treasurer: David Klopfer at 5802 Clearwater Dr.
Mason, Ohio 45040. Any questions please call Belinda Huffman, President at 937-974-
2700.

1. Name of Recipient (print)

Address:

Phone: Home Business Email

2. Name of Recipient (print)

Address:

Phone: Home Business Email

Please fill out the information on the backside too, thank vou.



Official Club Name

President or Club Representative (if President unable to attend):

Name:

Phone: Home Business Email

Names of additional Club members’ attending:

Name: phone:
Name: phone:
Name: phone:
Name: phone:
Name: phone;
PLEASE NOTE:

You are not limited to the number of attendees. Copy this side of the form or write
names at the bottom of this page.

Two complimentary tickets will be held at the door. In the event there is only one
nominee, the other ticket may be used for one of your club’s attendees  $  0.00

Additional reservation tickets at $15.00 each will be at the door but please send
money with this nomination form. Please fill in:
Number of purchased tickets

Total amount enclosed: $

The Presidents Club of Dayton Board Members
truly look forward to joining you in this special event of recognizing
your most valuable club and/or community volunteer!



The Bob Chiles Golf Classic

Sponsored by:

Miami Valley Military Affairs Association
&

The Presidents Club, Inc
33rd Annual Golf Outing Friday May 10th 2013

Thank you for being a sponsor - donating door prizes or giveaways.

(Proceeds benefit the Fisher Nightingale House and other charitable programs)

Participants Information:

(Name as to how it should be listed in program/recognition)

Club/Business Name:
Address:

Contact Name:
Phone:

Fax:

Email:

Participation Opportunity (see attached information)

Hole Sponsorship Door Prize (min $20)

Goody bag

Make check payable to: MVMAA

Mail to: 7825 N Dixie Dr Suite B Dayton Ohio 45414

More Information Contact: aianw schmidiapp

937-898-5588
Fax-937-890-9656
Email- alan@alanschmidlapp.com




March 15, 2013
The Bob Chiles Golf Classic
MVMAA/PRESIDENTS CLUB GOLF OUTING PARTICIPATION
OPPORTUNITIES
Friday, May10, 2013

Platinum (Event) Sponsor $2,500

Golff registration for a team of four players, banner placement at Prairie Trace Golf Ciub
course registration and at the Wright-Patterson AFB Club during lunch/dinner; key visibility in
program (back cover thank you advertisement); recognition at goifstart and at dinner. Banner
placement availabifity at boothevents; tee recognition at #1 & #10.

Gold (Dinner) Sponsor $1,500

Golf registration for a team of four players; placement of your company’s banner at Wright-
Patterson AFB Club during lunch/dinner; key visibility in program (inside front cover thank you
advertisement), recognition at the luncheon/dinner.

Silver (Program) Sponsor $ 500

Golf registration for two players; signage recognition at golf start (located at walkway to golf
carts before outing), fogo presentation in program (special recognition in front of printed
program).

Hole Sponsor and Tee Sponsor

Hole Sponsor $ 100

Signage at hole or tee and recognition in the program. Note: Thirty-Six (36) available
opportunities.

Door Prizes Minimum Value $ 20 Recognition in the program.

Goody Bag Contributor Items for all golfers Recognition in the program.

Team - MVMAA or PC member $ 380 Team
4 golfers (greenss fee, cart), four dinner reservations, doorprizes/goodie bags.

Individual - MVMAA or PC member $ 95 Individual
1 golfer (greenss fees, cart), dinner reservation, door prizes/goodie bags.

Luncheon/Dinner Only $30
Steak dinner reservations at Wright-Fatt Club

® Page?
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HOME 14th Annual Leadership Breakfast

oD LA TEND Thursday, April 18, 2013 - 7:30 AM to 9:00 AM
gfgé:fgw Mandalay Banquet Center

VIP Raception - April 17, 2013 - 6:30 PM - nvitation Only

This avent is held anrually, bringlng logether communily and business leaders 1o hear an inspirational message from & famous sporls
figure and learn about the positive effects thal Scouling has Wroughoul ke Miami Valley. Each year, more than 200 businass and civic
leaders allend this meilvalional event, Guests will have the opporunity 1o share lhe impact of Sceuting’s value-laden programs and
pledge their financial support 1o thls premier youth dovelopment movement.

This year, we welcome Joe Morgan, a legendary second basersan for Ihe Cinginnati Reds, 2-lime Wosdd Series Champlon and MVP,
and MLB Hall of Fame Member, knducled inlo the hall of fame In 1990, Jog was an Impact player whe lifted the Cincinnali's "Big Red
Machine” fo a higher level wilh his mulli-faceled skills.

For a full biography on Joe Morgan, dlick here,

Details

We invile local businesses, communily mémbsrs and rﬁenﬁs lo altend the breakfast, share Ihe Insplrational message from our speaker
and help kick off the new year In support of Scouling in the Miami Valley

The avent will be held at he Mandafhy Banquet Centerin Daylon, Ohio..TIckels 2¢6 on sale now and range In price « please consider
purchasing a table for your group, Fer addilional Informalion, or to pisrchase fickels, please click the resource links (o the leil,

Contact Information

Doug Nelson, Miami Valley Councll Scout Exgcullve and CEQ .
{937) 665-1084 [ BSALeadershipBreakfast@MiamiValloyBSA.org . 5

Sponsors

fIRST |

first finandial bank

g!qi}ﬁmgﬂ CONTACT US | FAQ | LEGAL NOTICE | WEBMASTER | & 2012 MIAME VALLEY COUNGIL. ESA

http://bsaleadershipbreakfast.org/ 3/15/2013




Community Service Clubs and other News:

TechFestTM 2013 is Saturday February 16 and Sunday February 17, 2013 at Sinclair
Community College. Free Family Fun with STEM. For more information go to:
hitp://www.ascdavton.org/TechFest/downloads/TF13_student flver.pdf

(February 5, 2013 — Wright-Patterson AFB, Ohio) The Air Force Museum Theatre
announced its inaugural Reel Stuff Film Festival of Aviation will take place in Dayton on
April 11-14, 2013. The cinematic celebration of flight also serves as the public grand re-
opening of the Museum’s 400-seat giant-screen theatre, currently undergoing an $800,000
renovation. Refer to the attached flyer for more information and how to obtain tickets.

The Bob Chiles Golf Classic-MVMAA/PC- May 10, 2013 wants all golfers! We ask that
you take the flyer to your next business meeting to recruit golfers in any
number...one...two...three...four or more! If you know of a business or organization that
would like to sponsor or contribute prizes or giveaways for this worthy cause of supporting
our troops through giving to the Fisher Nightingale House please let us know.

The “Thirteenth Annual Optimist Night at the Dayfon Dragons”. Friday, May 31, 2013.
This is not a fundraiser, just a chance to enjoy a good baseball game at an outstanding
venue! Contact Barbara Layne at Phone # 937-478-3914/937-256-6860 to reserve tickets.

Website Update: www.presidentsclubdayton.org

Remember to:
»  send your sponsored activities.
»>  subscribe for the Presidents Club of Dayton newsletter.
»  use the website for registering your events.
»  use the video archive feature, along with other social media features.

Contact Mike Leibold at mleibold({@presidentschubdayton.org

Presidents Club Meetings:

At the January meeting we had two guest speakers:
Cherise D, Hairston, Mediator Specialist-Volunteer Coordinator at Dayton Medication
Center Programs presented how mediation services helps people talk about problems that
cause stress, anger and frustration so they can improve the situation. It is about
expressing viewpoints, feelings and experiences effectively to resolve disagreements. You
may contact Cherise at (work) 937-333-2354 or cherise.hairston@daytonohio.gov

Brian Miller, President of MACH 4 and Presidents Club of Dayton Vice President
presented the importance and ideas how to get young people involved in community
service. It prompted a discussion about methods to recruit. Out next month speaker
will be speaking on this topic. You may contact Brian at (work) 513-779-1288 or 1-
888-477-8101 or brian@4mach4.com




Next business meefing is February 20, 2013 af 12 Noown at the Dayton Masonic Center
with a lunch buffet or menu to order from. If you plan to have lunch, we suggest arriving
15 minutes early. Our guest speakers are:

Gary Yagley- 2000 Men Against Domestic Violence Project

Nilkki Winner- Miami County’s Helping Young Professionals Emerge (HYPE)
Organization.

Save the Dates for the following activities:

e Presidents Club business meeting on Wednesday, February 20" at Noon at the Dayton
Masonic Center, lower level. '

e Future Presidents Club business meetings March 20, April 17
e Bob Chiles Golf Classic-MVMAA/PC- May 10, 2013

e Volunteer of the Year Recognition Breakfast- May 16, 2013 at 7:00 AM at the
Presidential Banquet Center

e CLOH Luncheon October 3, 2013 at Dayton Convention Center

The Presidents Club Board Members and T look forward to seeing you at the events listed
above!

Belinda Huffinan, President

belinda616@aol.com or Cell (937)-974-2700
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First Annual Reel Stuff Film Festival of Aviation
lifts off at Air Force Museum Theatre on April 11-14, 2013

Cinematic celebration features acclaimed filmmakers, renovated giant screen theatre

(February 5, 2013 — Wright-Patterson AFB, Ohio) The Air Force Museum Theatre announced
its inaugural Reel Stuff Film Festival of Aviation will take place in Dayton on April 11-14,
2013. The cinematic celebration of flight also serves as the public grand re-opening of the
Museum’s 400-seat giant-screen theatre, currently undergoing an $800,000 renovation.

The First Annual Reel Stuff of Aviation offers a diverse lineup of flight-related feature films,
documentaries, and broadcast programming, each presented by a filmmaker or historian closely
associated with its production. An audience question-and-answer session with the filmmaker
wiil follow each showing, offering a unique interactive educational opportunity for fans of
filmmaking and of aviation history, alike.

Among the ten screenings confirmed thus far will be the Midwest premier of First in Flight,
producer Tara Tucker and director Brandon Hess’s Wright Brothers dramatization; the first film
to win a Best Picture Oscar, the late William Wellman’s 1927 silent classic, Wings, a digitally re-
mastered version presented by his son, actor and historian William Wellman, Jr.; and Paramount
Pictures” Top Gun 3D, presented by the film’s aerial cinematographer, Clay Lacy, and Barry
Sandrew, founder and CCO/CTO of Legend3D, which recently converted the 1986 blockbuster
film into spectacular high-definition, giant-screen 3D format.

Additionally, producer Catherine Wyler will present her 1990 Warner Brothers film, The
Memphis Belle, as well as the acclaimed documentary of the same name by her late father, Oscar
winning director William Wyler, which he produced during World War II. The original
Memphis Bellew B-17 Flying Fortress featured aircraft in Wyler’s 1944 film is currently at the
National Museum of the United States Air Force® undergoing a full restoration. These and other
featured Reel Stuff Film Festival films and filmmakers are listed with screening schedules at
www.airforcemuseum.com/reelstuff. :

Patrons of Reel Stuff Film Festival will be among the very first to enjoy a new state-of-the-art
theatre experience featuring a digital image projection system, an amped up 7.1 surround sound
system with 20 speakers, and a towering new six-story screen. One of only a handful of theatres
nationwide with this new technology, other improvements festival goers will notice include new
seats, carpeting and a presentation stage ideal for Reel Stuff’s interactive screening format.

“We’ve put together an unforgettable weekend, not only for aviation buffs and students of
history, but also anyone who loves the art of the cinema or is fascinated by learning the
technical, ‘behind-the-scenes’ aspect of filmmaking,” said Mary Bruggeman, Chief of Theatre
Operations for the AFMF. “It’s a rare opportunity to meet and mingle with the talented
filmmakers responsible for some of our favorite aviation movies, and get a sneak-peek at some
new projects being shared for the first time.”



Tickets and passes will go on sale February 15, available by contacting theatre@afmuseum.com
or by calling (937) 253-4629. General admission tickets for individual daytime screenings are
$8 per person, and $15 per person for evening shows. Full day discount passes, good for all
screenings on that day, are also available; $35 for Friday, $45 for Saturday, and $25 for Sunday.
Full Festival passes are available for $90, providing admission for one person to each screening
on Friday through Sunday, a savings of more than $25 over general admission prices.

Corporations and individuals interested in festival sponsorship opportunities should contact Reel
Stuff Film Festival Director Ron Kaplan at (937) 212-8847 or director@reelstufffilmfest.com, or
Air Force Museum Foundation Chief Development Officer Lin Erickson at (937) 656-9258 or
lerickson@afmuseum.com.

For more Reel Stuff information and festival updates visit www.airforcemuseum.com/reelstuff or
www.reelstufffilmfest.com.

The Air Force Museum Theatre is operated by the Air Force Museum Foundation, Inc. Proceeds
will allow the non-profit 501(c)(3) foundation to bring this world-class festival to Dayton and
help support entertainment and educational programs for patrons throughout the year. The
Foundation was established in 1960 as a philanthropic, non-profit organization to assist the Air
Force in the development and expansion of the facilities of the National Museum of United
States Air Force®. The Foundation raises funds through its Museum Store, Air Force Museum
Theatre, membership program, flight simulators, and Valkyrie Café, as well as from direct
donations. For more information about the Foundation, visit www.airforcemuseum.com.

Reel Stuff Aviation Resources LLC is dedicated to supporting non-profit aviation organizations
through producing entertaining events that cinematically celebrate the people, wonder, and joy of
flight. Reel Stuff founder and director, Ron Kaplan, is past executive director of the National
Aviation Hall of Fame, a columnist for Pilot Magazine and Warbird Digest Magazine, and
provides research and on-camera services to aviation film and media productions. His work
appears on such projects as the Miramax documentary, The Role of Howard Hughes in Aviation
History; PBS-TV’s Emmy-winning series, Legends of Airpower; and Discovery Channel’s
Showdown: Air Combat series, among others.

###

Media contacts:

Mary Bruggeman, Chief of Theatre Operations
Air Force Museum Foundation, Inc.

T: (937) 656-9623
mbruggeman@afmuseum.com

Ron Kaplan, Founder & Director
Reel Stuff Film Festival of Aviation
T:(937) 212-8847
director@reelstufffilmfest.com



Website Update/Michael Leibold:
e Remember to:
»  send your sponsored activities.
> subscribe for the PC newsletter.
>  use the website for registering your events.
»  use the video archive feature, along with other social media features.
Utilization is key.
v" Please contact Mike Leibold to provide the link to your club’s website or obtain help in
creating one at mleibold@presidentsclubdayton.org

Presidents Club Meetings:
At the December meeting we had three guest speakers:
Alan Gabel, Attorney at Law Office of Alan D. Gabel presented his experience as a consultant for

the Department of Justice to participate in the International Criminal Investigative Training
Program in Macedonia. You may contact Alan at (work} 937-222-5335 or
alan.gabel@yahoo.com

Ron Blankenship, Territory Manager of Culligan presented factual information about the quality
of our water and how water treatment has changed. Contact Ron at (work) 937-294-0375 or

rblankenship@culliganwaterco.com

Rebecca A. Olinsky, Extension Educator for OSU Extension-Greene County 4-H Youth
Development Program presented how this program consists of a community of young people
learning leadership, citizenship and life skills. Contact Rebecca at (work) 937-372-9971 or

olinsky.4@osu.edu

NOTE the Change: Next business meeting is Wednesday, January 16 at 12 Noon at the
Dayton Masonic Center with a lunch buffet at your cost. If you plan to have lunch, please arrive
30 minutes earlier (11:30) so we can begin the meeting promptly at noon. The PC board
members hope to see you there to participate and reap one of the benefits of being a member of
the Presidents Club!

Save the Dates:
e NOTE THE CHANGE: Next Presidents Club business meeting January 16,

2013, 12 Noon at the Dayton Masonic Center.
e Future Presidents Club business meetings Wednesdays February 20, March 20, and
April 17 at 12 noon at Dayton Masonic Center.
e Bob Chiles Golf Classic-MVMAA/PC- May 10, 2013

e Volunteer of the Year Recognition Breakfast- May 16, 2013 at 7:00 AM at the
Presidential Banquet Center

¢ CLOH Luncheon October 3, 2013 at Dayton Convention Center

The Presidents Club Board Members and | look forward to seeing you at the events listed above!

Belinda Huffman, President
belinda616@aocl.com or Cell {937)-974-2700
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Alan Gabel, Attorney
(work) 937-222-5335

Rebecca A. Olinsky, Extension Educator
(work) 937-372-9571

Ron Blankenship, Territory Manager
(work) 937-294-0375

Lyle Lockwood, Chair
(937)613-3645

Dawne Dewey, Head,
Special Collections and Archives
(937) 775-2011

Trent Grooms, Director
(937) 898-3655

Justin Ragusa
(303) 903-0502

Ray Girard, Public Affairs Officer
Cell (937) 657-7813

Al Harmon, AAFI, LLC
Cell (937) 623-3246

Phil Plummer, Chief Deputy

Work (937) 225-4192

Greg McAfee, HVAC Business Expert
(work) 937- 438-1976

Allen Elijah, President/CEQ
(work) 937-225-3060

Amy Famularo, Development Director
(work) 513-533-9300

Dennis Grant
{work) 233-1230

Michael McDonald
(home) 937-436-7377

Law Office of Alan D. Gabel
alan.gabel@yahoo.com

OSU-Greene Cty 4-H Youth Development Program
olinsky.4@osu.edu

Culligan
rblankenship@culliganwatercgo.com

Affiliate Societies Counsel (ASC)
LLockwood@utcdayton.com

Wright State University Libraries
dawne.dewey@wright.edu

Partners For Community Living/Choices in
Community Living

North American Power
justin@GoferEnergy.com

Miami Valley Young Marines
ravairard(@earthlink.net

Americans for Financial Independence.

alharmon(@allmail.net

Montgomery County Sheriff
plummerp@mcohio.org

Author of “It’s My, Your Dream”
www.greomcafee.com

“United Way”
hitp:/fdavtonunitedway.org

“Cystic Fibrosis Foundation-
Greater Cincinnati/Dayton Chapter”

afamularo@cff.org

“United Rehabilitation Services”
dgrant(@ursdayton.org

“Miami Valley Crime Stoppers”
mijol963@att.net




Patricia Abboud
(cell) 937-608-1011

Tom Nichols
(cell) 937-602-7572

Bud Brown
(home) 937-890-5796

Cheryl Oliver
(work) 937-898-7811

Susan Wollebeck
(work) 937-499-5251 (Stefanie Baker)

Donerik G. Black
(work) 937-220-6606 (cell) 937-397-7796

Cathi Arends
(work) 937-223-8223

Neil Webster
(home) 937-325-4024

Jessica Saunders
(work) 937-641-3387

Arnold Sandness

Dionne M. Simmons
(work) 937-775-9249

“Campaign Courage” Vigilance Hope Honor

abboudp(@childrensdayton.org

“Dayton Dragons”
tom.nichols@daytondragons.com

Canine for Dependency

Qasis House
coliver(@oasisforwomen.org

Premier HealthNet
slbakerfm@mvh.or

United Health Solutions
dblack@uhs-davton.org

Life Connections
carends(@lcodro.org

“ Professional Auctioneer”
nwebsterl @woh.rr.com

Dayton Children’s “A Community with Heart”
saundersj{@childrensdayton.org

“SCORE”
asandness(@woh.1r.com

“Kinship Caregiver Coalition”
dionne.henderson@wright.edu




THIRTEENTH ANNUAL OPTIMIST NIGHT
AT THE
DAYTON DRAGONS

Friday, May 31, 2013 at 7:00 pm

Dayton area Optimists will come together for an
evening of baseball and fellowship.

Cost is $13.00 per ticket which includes a baseball
cap and a $5.00 coupon for food.

Feel free to have your club purchase extra tickets for
kids in your area. This is not a fund raiser for
Riverdale Optimists, just a chance {o enjoy a good
baseball game at an outstanding venue. Hope you
can join us this year! Please return orders and
payments by 4-15-13. Thank you!

Optimist Club of
# of tickets
TOTAL ENCLOSED $
Club Contact:

Address to send tickets

Make check to:BARBARA LAYNE
125 Missouri Avenue

Dayton, OH 45410

Phone # 937-478-3914/937-256-6860



